19 Nov 2019
 
Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,                                                    
 
As always at Charles Darwin we have a lot going on; which is just the way we like it!
A reminder that whether I do a newsletter, or you get a reminder letter or not, the school website has a fully up to date calendar of events. It’s definitely worth checking at the weekend to see if there’s anything coming up the following week that you need to be aware of.
 
         Y4 Roman day ~ our Y4s look brilliant in their Roman outfits and am looking forward to tasting some of the bread they are about to make.
         Y3 Art day ~ Mrs Wharton’s/ Mrs Kenyon’s Y3 class are enjoying their day with a professional artist in preparation for the Northwich Lantern parade, the other Y3 class will do this next year when they’re in Y4.
         Open afternoons ~ this afternoon we welcome infant parents / grandparents to join in with lessons, Wednesday is the turn of juniors. 1.30 - 3.00pm
         Author visit ~ on Thursday author Yvette Fielding will be in school; she will do a whole school assembly followed by working with Y5s.
         Christmas Fair donations ~ Friday is free dress in exchange for a donation to the FOTSA Christmas fair; flier with details was sent last Friday.
 
We have an increasing number of children brining their own footballs into school and this is beginning to cause issues. We have plenty of balls in school for all classes so please support us by having your child leave personal things at home.
 
Thank you all for your support with end of day and end of clubs punctuality; we have really seen an improvement with this which is a good thing for the safety of our children.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Adam Croft
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